
Donated vegetables by Moreson Special School and their use at 

Ambassador’s residence dinner（20 August 2025） 

 

On 20 August 2025, the Embassy of Japan received a donation of vegetables from Moreson 

Special School where Mr. Katsutoshi Tomita, a JICA Overseas Cooperation Volunteer, 

serves as a teacher at the school. The donated vegetables were grown by the learners 

as part of an agricultural classes led by Mr. Tomita. The vegetables were prepared by 

Mr. Yasuaki Kariya, the official residence chef, and served during a dinner hosted by 

the Ambassador in that evening. Serving vegetables grown with care by Mr. Tomita and 

the learners at the Ambassador’s residence contributes to strengthening the amicable 

relationship between Japan and Namibia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group Photo                 Mr. Tomita teaches planting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr.Kariya prepares dish with donated  

Vegetables. 

                         Mr. Kariya and served dish. 


